
 

 

City of Sebastopol 

Public Works Department 
714 Johnson Street 

Sebastopol, California 95472 
Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 

Email:  ddelprete@cityofsebastopol.org 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

December 1, 2022 

Removal of (2) Temporary Parklets on January 10 and 11, 2023 located at: 
Depot Street, in front of 6902-6906 Sebastopol Ave. and; 

in front of 118-122 North Main Street 

The City of Sebastopol was issued a Caltrans encroachment permit for three temporary parklets 
in the downtown area. The encroachment permit is set to expire on December 31, 2022. 

Caltrans has informed the City that the two parklets located at Depot Street and North Main 
Street will not be renewed. The temporary parklet located on South Main Street, fronting    
124-130 South Main Street is being allowed by Caltrans to remain as the City applies for a 

permanent parklet at the South Main location. City Staff has scheduled the work to be done 
after the new year to avoid impact on holiday activities.  

 
Thank you, 

 

 

 

Dante Del Prete     Larry McLaughlin 

Public Works Superintendent    City Manager 

ddelprete@cityofsebastopol.org   lmclaughlin@cityofsebastopol.org  
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